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To:Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>;

[External Email]

Dear San Jose community, and city govt,

With item 2.7, hopefully you have lined up, a lawyer, with good advice, on the future, of local community energy procurement issues.

A reminder, that one of the main goals, of local community energy, is also supposed to be, how to develop a better democratic process, for the
entire community.

To also note, it is now the time, to begin to address, local energy needs, of next spring.

New asks, are going to be made, of nuclear energy use, for local community energy, across the entire S.F. Bay Area.

The first steps, out of Covid-19, should address, more genuine ideas, of positive sustainabilty.

Please consider, how renewable energy and good democractic practices, are some of the initial good purposes, of local community energy.

Si se puede.

Sincerely,
Blair Beekman
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